Gourses? Workshops? Tuition?

In the past, courses and workshops have been
scheduled based on what we think members need
and often it is completely wrong. But during the
COVID lock-down we discovered that we can be
more flexible and run what members ask for.

So now that we have the option of running face-
to-face classes, we would like to invite members
to tell us what they would like and how they want
it presented.

Here are topics that we've run in the past and
some we'd like to try.

“¢ Introduction to iPad/iPhone
¢ Introduction to Macintosh (iMac or MacBook)

¢ How to run a Zoom meeting
“¢ How to attend Zoom meetings
¢ Skype/FaceTime/Messenger meetings

“¢ Becoming confident with Internet banking

¢ Staying safe on the Internet and not being scammed
¢« Managing my photos and using the photo library
“¢ Managing all my documents and other files

“¢ I'm a newbie with ...., where do | start?

Y« What is Apple TV all about?

“« Whatis iCloud and Dropbox

¢ Mac communications (Contacts, Email, Intemet and Safari)

If any of these topics interest you (or something
similar), please register your interest by emailing
bookings@seniormac.org and specify whether
you prefer in-person or are happy with using
Zoom.
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Helping Seniors with Apple Technology http://seniormac.org.nz
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